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Elmhurst Public Library Board of Trustees  
Announces Meeting Time Change 

 
Elmhurst, IL –Elmhurst Public Library’s Board of Trustees announces a change 
of time for monthly meetings. Beginning in August, meetings will be held on the 
third Tuesday of each month beginning at 7 p.m.  
 
Meetings in the upcoming year will be: August 20, September 17, October 15, 
November 19, and December 17 in 2013. In 2014, meetings will be: January 21, 
February 18, March 18, April 15, May 20, June 17, and July 15. All meetings will 
be held in the Kossman Room at 7 p.m. on the appointed dates.  
 
In addition, the board announces changes in leadership. At the July 16, 2013 
meeting, the following were elected: Linda Wheaton, president; Marsha Baker, 
vice president; Monica Iacono, secretary. Other board members include Ingrid 
Becton, Carol Jacobsen, Teresa Menolascino, William Ryan, Sue Sadowski, and 
Bill Shanklin, who was recently appointed to the board.  
 
The public is invited to attend the monthly board meetings.  
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